
United States Department of the Interior 

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT 
Farmington District Office 
1235 La Plata Highway 

Farmington, New Mexico 87401 

IN REPLY REFER TO: September 30, 1996 
SF-077651(WC) 
3162.3-2 (07400) 

Peggy Bradfield 
Meridian Oil Inc. 
P. O. Box 4289 

Farmington, New Mexico 87499-4289 

Dear Ms Bradfield: 
We have reviewed your application to commingle production downhole from the Blanco Mesaverde and the 
Basin Dakota pools in the following well: No. 6 Richardson SRC, 1650' FSL 990' FEL, Sec. 22, T-31N, 
R-12W. The dedicated spacing for this well contains portions of Federal lease SF-077651. 

Your application indicates that you intend to commingle downhole production and allocate based on a 
percentage bases. Both formations have been on production for several years and have established similar 
decline rates. Your Application and proposed allocation method are hereby approved as submitted, effective 
the date that actual commingling of production occurs. Approved allocation factors are: 

Formation Gas Condensate 
Mesaverde 85% 100% 
Dakota 15% -0-% 

If you have any questions regarding this correspondence, please direct them to Ray Hager at (970) 454-1173 
or Duane Spencer at (505) 599-6350 

Sincerely, 

fSf Diisne W. Speooer 
Duane Spencer 
Team lead, Petroleum Management 
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